
Dear Parents and Carers,  

As mentioned in the previous email by Mrs Naylor, the number of COVID cases within the school has 

increased and we have been asked by Public Health England to limit the parental attendance within 

school.  

Therefore, it is with regret that we are cancelling the face-to-face Early Reading and Phonics 

meeting. However, the presentation has been recorded for you to watch at your leisure, with two 

drop-in sessions planned. Please find below the video link: 

Reading And Phonics KS1 Meeting 

The two drop-in sessions will take place on days already mentioned in your original reading meeting 

letter: 

Wednesday 17th November at 2.30pm  

Join Zoom Meeting 

https://reach2.zoom.us/j/98431984801  

Meeting ID: 984 3198 4801 

Passcode: 409516 

 

Thursday 18th November at 9.30am 

Join Zoom Meeting 

https://reach2.zoom.us/j/94283041621  

Meeting ID: 942 8304 1621 

Passcode: 703661 

 

During these drop-in sessions, you will have the opportunity to talk to me and ask me any questions 

that you may have regarding phonics or reading.  

We thank you for your continued support and apologise for any inconvenience caused.  

Yours Sincerely,  

Mrs Shoebridge 

Early Reading and Phonics Leader  

https://liveinthehive-my.sharepoint.com/:v:/g/personal/eb-sfs_eastbrook_w-sussex_sch_uk/EawXUtHlB8tJsfmGyHK98-sB-uBq6SFN-gBwera4Va7Ddg?e=g0TzED
https://reach2.zoom.us/j/98431984801
https://reach2.zoom.us/j/94283041621

